
 
Dear West Carrollton High School Graduates, Alumni and Friends, 
 

The Fall of 2017 is approaching and so is the annual West Carrollton Class Reunion/Alumni Dinner Dance.   This 
October, the alumni of West Carrollton High School return home to renew old friendships, meet old  classmates and 
perhaps make new friends.  This year the All Class Reunion will be held Saturday October 14, 2017 at the  
Mandalay Banquet Center 2700 East River Road Dayton Ohio 45439. We look forward to a very enjoyable evening.  
 

All graduates, spouses, teachers, staff, family and friends of West Carrollton High School are invited to attend. This 
year the Class of 1952, 1957, 1962, 1967, 1972, 1977, 1982 and 1987 will be celebrating their 65th, 60th, 55th, 50th, 
45th, 40th, 35th and 30th year this year.  We also salute all of our alumni that have consistently attended and sup-
ported the dinner dance and scholarship program -THANK YOU.  The dress is tastefully casual.  There is a reser-
vation form  included with this letter for your convenience.  The schedule is as follows: 
 

   6:00 PM Socializing / Happy Hour with a Cash Bar 
   7:00 PM Introduction of the classes; 65th, 60th - 55th - 50th – 45th - 40th - 30th - 25th - 20th 
    Invocation, Pledge of Allegiance, the Alma Mater 
    Buffet Dinner 
    Roll Call of Classes 
    Association Update 
   8:30 PM-11:00  Dancing with DJ 

 

The Cost is $40.00 per person for Dinner & Dancing, or $10 if only coming for the "dance-only" portion 
 

Please make your reservations no later than:  October 4th, 2017 
We will seat by class unless specified otherwise, but it is impossible to guarantee specific seating. 

 
For Those People Who May Find It Difficult to Use the Buffet -- Please Note On The  

Reservation Form and You Will Be Assisted in Getting Your Dinner. 
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www.wchsalumni.org 

Larry Henderson '78 - President 

vacant - Vice President 

Denise Dorsey ‘72 - Secretary 

Sandy Kiger Gomes ’72    Treasurer 

Robert Hoffman '49 - Historian 

Alumni Association News 
 

Scholarship 

Congratulations this year we were able to award a WCHS 
Alumni Scholarship to Tori Collins.  Tori was in the Honor 
Society, played soccer and ran cross country. Tori Collins 
was awarded the Education Recognition Award, LaSertoma 
Award  

WARNING   

 We will continue to continue to build our email mailing list.  
If you have not been to a dinner dance or updated your informa-
tion since August 1, 2016,  You can either return a reservation 
form with your info or update your info at the website.  You have 
until Aug 1, 2018 of next year to update your information.  We will 
be emailing all information and forms now in the future. Thank you 
for your understanding in this matter. 

 

WCHS Alumni Association 


